
 

Attn: Children’s Ministries and Children’s Sabbath School Leaders 
 
Dear Fellow Leaders: 
 
Mother's Day is always a special time to show our appreciation for the tender-
hearted dedication of mothers. So, for those children who would still like to submit 
videos for the Mother's Day Concert, please remember the theme is "Honoring 
Mothers." Kindly upload the videos to:          
https://www.dropbox.com/request/L3Dx7NsD02yXVc8i1D5u  
 
Also, you may send the videos via WeTransfer 
to emartin@adventistontario.org, lgrondin@adventistontario.org or 
achichester@adventistontario.org 
 
The new deadline for the submission of videos is Monday, April 19, 2021. 
 
The videos may include our children: 
 

1. Singing or playing an instrument 
2. Reciting poems 
3. Sharing a tribute 

 
The videos should not be more than three minutes long. For musical items, we 
cannot use videos with professional backing tracks because of copyright laws. 
Instead, you can use live pianists, bands or other instrumental accompanists. We 
will include videos in the concert on a first-come, first-served basis and best fit the 
program's needs. 
 
Remember to double-check the videos' quality before sending them and avoid 
using a Zoom background. Also, do not send the videos via WhatsApp because the 
app will compress the videos. Our goal is to present high-quality videos at the 
concert. Thanks for your support and attention as we continue to foster the 
mission of our church. 
 

Yours truly, 
 

 
 

Allan Chichester, Director 

Children’s Ministries & Sabbath School Dept. 
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